Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT-PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING (original date: Thursday, October 30; 2014; NEW DATE: Tuesday, November 18, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Florida International University, Management and Advanced Research Center (MARC) Pavilion, Second Floor, 11200 SW 8th Street, Miami, Florida 33199
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Public Information Meeting will now occur on the scheduled alternate date of Tuesday, November 18, 2014 between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. at the Florida International University, Management and Advanced Research Center (MARC) Pavilion, Second Floor, 11200 SW 8th Street, Miami, Florida 33199. A Public Notice will be posted in the near future confirming details. If you have questions about the project or the postponed Public Information Meeting, please Contact: Mr. Paul Naranjo, P.E., Project Manager, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, P.O. Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761-3069, by phone: (407)264-3429 or by email: paul.naranjo@dot.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Paul Naranjo, P.E., Project Manager, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, P.O. Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761-3069, by phone: (407)264-3429 or by email: paul.naranjo@dot.state.fl.us.
For more information, you may contact: Mr. Paul Naranjo, P.E., Project Manager, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, P.O. Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761-3069, by phone: (407)264-3429 or by email: paul.naranjo@dot.state.fl.us.
